
Dates To Remember

Gateway Gossip 





Dear Parents and Carers, 



I hope you all have a wonderful Summer break and stayed well. 

Thank you very much for you support and cooperation in the return to
school this week with the children looking very smart in brand new
uniforms and on time. Thank you. What a great return to school for

everyone it has been and the children seemed very happy to be back.
We are very pleased to see them all again, especially looking so happy!



It has been a great first full week back. The learning is underway and

there is a sense of positivity and excitement in learning especially seeing
as we are a Good school! 



Lastly, yesterday's news about out wonderful Queen has no doubt saddened
us all especially after seeing her welcome in the new Prime Minster only days
earlier. We will be recognising all she represented over the coming days during

the national period of mourning and supporting our children wherever they
may need it in their sadness.



I am sure you will join me in celebrating all Queen Elizabeth II achieved during
her 70 year reign and the positive spirit she generated for the country for so
long. it is a landmark period of time in all of our lives that we and the children
will always remember. RIP Queen Elizabeth II from all at Gateway Academy. 



With my best wishes to all,
 Have a peaceful weekend. 

Mrs Robinson 

9th September
2022
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Gateway Extra
If you require a

space in Gateway
Extra - After School
Club or Breakfast

Club, please
message speak to

the office,  Miss
Thomas or Miss
Sim. Thank you. 






Thursday 15th September 

Reception Phonics Session - Parents
invited. 



Thursday 22nd September 

House Launch for children in school
time. 

Friday 30th September 
Parents ' Forum - More details to

follow
Friday 14th October 

Break up for two weeks. 







Stars of the week!Stars of the week!

Well done to
our winners! 
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Queen's household

thanking us for all our
celebrations the

Queen's Jubilee. What
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Launching soon!

"I declare before you
that my whole life

whether it be long or
short shall be devoted

to your service."
Queen Elizabeth II

We thank you for your
service Ma'ma. RIP






School Website QR Code 

Have a lovely weekend!

 @GatewayFCAT
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